Marina Comm. Meeting April 11, 2018 Minutes
Present: Debbie, Vic, Barbara, John, Terry

Beginning Discussion to possible go forward with the dredging and some dock replacement
while the ramp is also being done or before depending on cost. Discussion will continue at the
May 3™ meeting.

Vic said his understanding of the Dockmaster’s responsibilities, as was explained to him when
he was hired, and that of the managers were not the same. It was decided that John and Vic
would go over the job description and bring recommendations back to the Marina Committee
on May 3".

Next Meeting will be May 3™ at 7:00 in the board room.

Terry Zimmerly



